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FOR MORE  

INFORMATION 

 

If you would like more information 

about the mobility clinic please  

contact us at : 

 

705-258-2818  



The Mobility Clinic at The 

Iroquois Falls Family Health 

Team is a multidisciplinary team 

with special interest in the 

primary health care needs of 

people living with physical 

disabilities. 

 

MISSION STATEMENT  

To deliver quality primary care, 

education, and research for persons 

with physical disabilities and those who 

support them.  

 

MEET THE TEAM 

The Mobility Clinic team is comprised of 

multidisciplinary health care 

professionals. 

FREQUENTLY ASKED  

QUESTIONS  
 

When should I see my family doctor?  
Your family doctor remains your primary 
care provider and should be seen for  
general health concerns, acute injuries not 
requiring emergency care and the  
management of chronic medical  
conditions. The Mobility Clinic will provide 
a written report and recommendations to 
your family doctor after each visit.  
 
When should I go to the Mobility Clinic?  
We recommend that all patients be seen 
yearly for a comprehensive general  
assessment. Patients can also be seen as 
needed to address a specific concern 
including those related to bowel 
and bladder, sexual health and 
fertility, pain, spasticity, 
autonomic dysreflexia, skin 
breakdown, mental health, 
seating and mobility and system 
navigation.  
 
When should I see my specialist?  
We encourage that you continue to 
see your regular specialists. There maybe 
some overlap in care but often different 
issues are addressed. The Mobility Clinic 
will also consult with specialists on your 
behalf and make referrals as needed. 

 

ACCESSIBILITY  

To assist with care the mobility clinic has 

a ceiling lift, a high/low exam table and a 

wheelchair scale to make care accessible 

and barrier free. 
 


